
 

 
 

                                   
                                                                                                   

 
     

 
     
                                              

Benedict Biscop C.E. Academy is part of Northern Lights Learning Trust, an exempt charity. It is a company registered in England and Wales under the company number 07909140. 

                                                                                                              

Benedict Biscop C.E. Academy is committed to the protection and safety of its pupils and staff. 

Benedict Biscop C.E. Academy 
“Every child is cherished as a unique individual” – Ofsted 2012 

 

Marcross Drive, Moorside, Sunderland, SR3 2RE ~ Telephone: (0191) 594 7033 ~ Fax: (0191) 528 7378 

Email: info@benedictbiscopacademy.co.uk ~ Website: www.benedictbiscopacademy.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S Armstrong 

‘All things are possible’ 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents 

 

You may be aware from media coverage that National Education Union (NEU) have 
balloted their members with regards to taking industrial action over concerns related to 
pay.  

 

Strike action will take place on February 1st 2023 and I am writing to confirm that 
Benedict Biscop will be open as usual on this date. Please send your child to school 
as normal.  

 

The NEU have also proposed further dates and we will keep you updated as to any changes 
to school in respect of these.  
 

 
Thank you for your continued support  

 

 

Mrs G. Clark 

Head of School  

 


